Llopd's Register of Bhipping,

7¥, Fenchurch Street; E.C.3.

fnelosures.

21st September, 1937.

Dear Sir,
send herewith, for your information md

guidance, a copy of a letter which has to-day been addressed
to lessrs. Philip & Son, Ltdes, Dartmouth, in regard to
the approval of plans of Fuel 0il Arrangement for thelr
Yard No.847.

One set of the plans in question is also
enclosed.

I am, Dear 81r,

Yours faithfully,

Secretarye.
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